
MEMBERSHIP 
    VFW Auxiliary, Dept of CT.         April 2025 

 

Team CT. is working on our objective of 100% for Paid 
Membership. Attaining this target helps our Dept. with costs 
of awards.  Help us continue with our goal of lending a hand 
to our veterans, their families and military service members.  

 

Have you held a Membership Drive?   Did you think outside 
the box on how to retain or attract new members? Let me 
know for a special award to be given at our June Convention. 

Auxiliary Name & #______________________________________ 

Describe your Membership Drive 
________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________ 

”Never Forget the Difference You Make”                           

                                  “From our Roots to Our Branches, Extending Service to our Veterans” 

Cheryl Costello-Pelkey, Chairman  860-463-5832  costellopelkey@gmail.com 


